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August:=15, 1983
8

Material Licensing Branch G
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards ]
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission g
Washington, D. C. 20555 a

ATTN: Mrs. Patricia Vacca

RE: Control #15292

Dear Mrs. Vacc :

With reference to our phone conversation last week in regards to
the teletherapy licensing of Dr. Lawrence O. Snead, I'm enclosing the
following supplemental information:

1. Floor plan and elevation plan (includes the door to the
mechanical equipment room).

2. Photographs of the building which also show the location
of the adjacent building. Note that the roof of the area over the
mechanical equipment room is at a higher elevation than the roof over
the therapy room. Unless you object, I would propose that the fencing
over the teletherapy room be on three sides at one icvel and that the
fourth side be at the level of the roof over the mechanical equipment
room (signs to be posted on all four sides).

3. A letter from Dr. Snead that clarifies the changing of the
name of the licensee and the fact that the new " named" licensee shall
abide by all previous submissions. Note also that the letter specifica11
states that: (a) Emergency procedures similar to Para. 2 of Appendix G
of the NRC Draft Regulatory Guide dated March 1982 will be posted and
followed, (b) the corridor that includes Point B of my shiciding
calculations is a restricted area, and (c) keys to the mechanical
equipment room will be kept by Dr. Snead and Dr. Burke only.

Should you desire more information, please contact the undersigned
as soon as possible. Thank you.

| Sincerely your

' &'

gtW.dienn,Ph.D.

cc: Dr. Snead
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DR. S N EAD & ASSOCI ATES, INC.
1804 WEST FRANKLIN STREET

RICH MO N D, VI RQ l NI A 23220

August 12, 1983

Dear Dr. Glenn:

To supplement the request for an aumended license to cover
use of Cobalt 60 teletherapy recently sent to NRC and assigned
control #15292, the following information and statements are
given.

Dr. A. W. Burke and I have formed a partnership for ownership
and use of the teletherapy equipment and were advised to change
the name of the licensee to facilatate operation as a partner-
ship. The partnership agrees to all previous submissions of
the old license conditions.

We agree to the emergency procedures outlined in sec.2 app. G
of NRC guide (3-82).

The corridor which includes point B on the floor plan previously
submitted will be considered a " restricted aren .a

-The'outside door to the mechanical equipment room is always
locked and cannot be unlocked from outside the building. The
inside door to this room is always locked and only the partners
will have a key to this door.

Before oprating the new unit, a barbed wire fence 3-4 feet
high will be erected at the perimeters of the roof of the treat-
ment room and a warning sign placed on each of the four sides of
this fence .

Two copies of the floor plan for the entire building are enclosed
with pictures of the building exterior including the adjacent
building. The blue prints show the east property line 9 feet
from the bulding, but the paved driveway measures more than
10 feet wide.

Sincerely,

lly West Franklin Street Assoc.
d S C - /.f>
L. O. Snead, Jr., Gen. Partner
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